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An article written by Darren Grady was recently referenced in The Washington
Post, in a piece discussing the new wave of CBD in food and drink even though it
is still illegal under federal law. The article, which was published on June 24,
speculates that this new trend may push the FDA towards developing a
regulatory framework.

The article, "CBD-infused food and beverages are still illegal under U.S. law. So
why are they everywhere?", can be read in full on The Washington Post website.


